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Hello Everyone,  

It has been a much quieter penultimate week here at 

TBS! 

The Secondary school has had a Harry Potter themed 

STEM week, Read on to find out more about what 

they have been up too.  

On Wednesday Year 6 spent the day in Secondary 

school in preparation for their moving up in 

September. By all accounts they enjoyed their day and 

can’t wait to become Year 7! 

 

 

 

The primary school had an afternoon of transition 

where the children all spent the afternoon in their 

new classes. Although some students were a bit 

anxious about changing classes and teachers they all 

enjoyed their afternoon of activities.  

  

 

 

Thank you to all the parents who signed up for our 

Summer school. Places are now filled and a letter with 

times and dates will be sent out soon to all who have 

booked a space. Thank you in advance to those staff 

members who will be giving up some of their holiday 

time to run the Summer school activities.  

Next week we will have a whole school enrichment 

week with an “Around the World” theme. You would 

have received letter/communication if there are 

things your child need to bring in. 

A reminder that school will close on Friday 26th July at 

12.15pm. The new academic year for students will 

start on 4th September 2024. 

That’s it for this week! 

Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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Welcome to the secondary newsletter. 
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Enrichment week this week was based on STEM activities with a Harry Potter theme: 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exploding rockets 
Balloon cars 
Invisible Ink 
Flying keys 
Snitch balls 

Patronus design 
Snitch storage 

Wands 
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MPA joined us for a day,  
was good to have one of our ex-students and 6th former Georgia showing her new skills off. 

They created a poster which will be entered into a competition  
twinned with another school, we look forward to seeing what they send us. 

Some Origami under the sea creatures, VI shark scenes and message in a bottle  
were a few of the task of the day but Fish bingo was the best! 

   

   

And activities week would be a thing without food and in true Harry Potter style we had a banquet 

Ascension Island style…………way too much food! 

 

 


